
Book drop off 
Hope everyone had an enjoyable Christmas Break and a refreshing start to 2021. To alleviate some 
of the congestion on the first day back to school on Wednesday 27th January 2021.  
 
A parent or carer with children in Years 1-6 will be able to drop off their child’s books to their 
classroom from 2:10pm – 3:00pm on Friday 22nd January 2021.  Please see below  map of the 
school.  
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There will be a limited number of parents or carers allowed within the classroom at any one time (1 
person per 4m square). Face masks must be worn when entering the classroom to comply with the 
current Covid–19 restrictions. Children under 12 years and people affected by a medical condition or 
disability do not lawfully have to wear a face mask. 

Please remember to socially distance while waiting to go into the classroom. Parents or carers will 
need to sign into their child’s classroom. 
 
The Teacher will let parents know where to leave the books. A gentle reminder that you should 
deposit the books as directed by the teacher and then make your way out of the classroom to allow 
others to enter.  
 
The State Government recommends you wear a mask when outdoors if you are unable to stay 
more than 1.5m distance from other people, such as on busy walkways and thoroughfares. 
 
However, things may change and you will be advised of these changes as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation with ensuring a safe and smooth transition into 2021.  


